FILED 3/8/2024
DOCUMENT NO. 01085-2024

L_l Davis Wright ~ FPSC - COMMISSION CLERK 1201 K Steet

Suite 500 East

J Trem aineLLp Washington, D.C. 20005

Matthew R. Tuchman
954.993.4576
matthewtuchman@dwt.com

March 8, 2024

Adam Teitzman, Commission Clerk
Florida Public Service Commission
Gerald Gunter Building

2540 Shumard Oak Blvd.
Tallahassee, Florida 32399

Re:  Application of Virtu Broadband, LLC for Authority to Provide
Telecommunications Service Within the State of Florida

Dear Mr. Teitzman:

Virtu Broadband, LLC (“Applicant”) filed a public version of the above-referenced
Application for Authority to Provide Telecommunications Service (Document No. 01000-2024)
in Docket No. 20240040, which the Florida Public Service Commission (“Commission”) received
on March 4, 2024. Applicant respectfully requests that the Commission disregard the
“Confidential Version” designations on pages 9 (which is page 7 of the application), 92, and 97 of
the above-referenced document. Thank you for your time and assistance with this matter.

Should you have any questions concerning this filing, please contact the undersigned.
Thank you.

Very truly yours,
/s/ Matthew R. Tuchman

Matthew R. Tuchman

Counsel for Virtu Broadband, LLC





